
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
 
To Our Vibrance Family, 
 
In response to the emergence of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), we are actively 
monitoring the CDC for updates and communicating with our local Health 
Departments. As always, we value your commitment to our office and we 
remain dedicated to maintaining your health and wellbeing. 
 
In our office, the hired environmental service team along with our staff have 
been reeducated to effectively disinfect each room. We are also phone-
screening patients before their appointments and at check-ins to ensure that 
no one is at an increased risk for transmission of the virus. When arriving for 
an appointment, we will assure a safe distance between patients and avoid a 
crowded waiting area. NO VISITORS WILL BE ALLOWED TO WAIT 
IN OUR LOBBY.  
 
All patients will be asked the following questions via phone and at the time 
of check in: 
 

1 Are you displaying any combined symptoms of fever, cough, or 
shortness of breath?  
 

2 Have you traveled to an area with widespread or ongoing community 
spread (Level 3 Travel Health Notice i.e. China) or outside the 
country? 
 

3 Have you had direct contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19? 
 
If you answered “yes” to any of those questions, please call our office at 
(252) 830-9001, ask for Clinical Staff, and remain at home. We will call you 
back promptly to give you further instructions. 
 
Thank you for your trust in Vibrance Internal Medicine. We are praying for 
God’s Grace and Mercy to sustain you during these challenging times. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Myriam Daniel & The Vibrance Staff 


